
Education is more important than ever.
Classroom technology is key to keeping up with the evolving learning environments both on campus and remote.  
The Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSA Act) provides $2.75 billion 
for the Emergency Assistance to Non-Public Schools (EANS) program, which is part of the Governor’s Emergency 
Education Relief Fund.

� Funds are designated for private schools only.
��Awards can be used for classroom AV and technology.
��EANS grant funds are distributed by the federal government.
��CCS Southeast is a registered and approved vendor with ClassWallet, used by Florida and Georgia private schools.

CCS Southeast can assist with creating the perfect solution while stretching dollars to the maximum.  Please email 
Suzanne Capasso at scapasso@ccssoutheast.com to learn more about our education products. 

For more information on Emergency Assistance to Non-Public Schools, visit www.oese.ed.gov

CCS Southeast   |   904.998.7227   |   scapasso@ccssoutheast.com   |   ccssoutheast.com

PRODUCT SPOTLIGHT


